
Autumn 2016 

ESY Summer Fun! 
The young people of ESY had a lot of fun taking part in our 

Summer activities this year. 

One of the highlights was our camping trip to Lodge Hill (kindly 
funded by Lancing and Sompting Lions). Thanks to grants from 
SCF and Hall and Woodhouse, we were able to purchase our 
own camping equipment and as a result, provide fully 

equipped camping trips for our young people.  

Everyone had a great time at Lodge Hill, taking part in the 
activities, toasting marshmallows with their friends and sleeping 
under canvas and we look forward to being able to run many 

more camping trips in the future. 

Please continue to support our Charity 
Shop, we are very grateful for your        
donations and ongoing custom.  

Thank you to all volunteers including 
Maxine, Daisy, Olive, Pauline, Joy and 
Alison for their extra help.  

Thank you and farewell also to 
Elizabeth who is sadly leaving us and 
welcome to our new volunteer Carol. 

We also had a summer visit to 
Thorpe Park which was enjoyed by 
both the young people and the 
volunteers who came along 
to help. 

Once more the young people of 
ESY were a credit to us and 
themselves and it was a pleasure 
to spend the day with them. 

These are exciting times at ESY. As you know, we have received the Lottery 
funding and we are now able to expand our programme of work supporting 
local young people. If you would like to join our team and help to make a 
real difference to the young people of the area, now is your chance. We 
are currently recruiting for two part-time posts, details on the following 
pages. If you are interested please download an information pack or 
contact us for more information. We will accept dual applications for both 
posts. The closing date for applications is 5pm 25th October 2016. 






